
 

   
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to communicate with you on the tariffs that were officially implemented 
between the US and Canada, which may impact certain products you purchase from ABC 
Supply. As these tariffs come into effect, we want to ensure that you are aware of 
potential changes to pricing, availability, and lead times for specific items. 
 
We are closely monitoring the situation to understand any immediate impacts. We 
understand the challenges this may present, and we are working closely with our 
suppliers and manufacturing partners to better understand the full scope of these 
changes and how they will affect our product lines. 
 
Please rest assured that we are committed to keeping you informed and ensuring that any 
adjustments are communicated as soon as possible. We are focused on minimizing any 
disruption to your business, and our team is here to support you through this transition. 
 
If you have any questions or need further details regarding how these tariffs may affect 
your orders, please do not hesitate to reach out to your local ABC Supply representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. We remain committed to providing  
you with the quality products and service you expect from us. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 

Seth Harcus 

Eastern Canada District Manager 


